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mcGill'University 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W. DOUGLAS

September 15, 1938

Dear Dean Ifendel,

Do you approve of my reply to Mr. Stanley

Wright’s letter which I attach for your perusal and return? 

You were kind enough to interview Mr. Wright for me when he

came and I should be glad of the benefit of your advice.

Yours sincerely,

Dean C.w.Hondal,


